
6. UPDATE ON BURWOOD LANDFILL RESOURCE CONSENT APPLICATION 
 
 A report from the Resource Planner Solid Waste informed the Board about recent developments 

regarding the Council’s resource consent applications for Burwood landfill.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That appropriate officers pursue mediation with Smith Developments Limited and the 

Queenspark Residents’ Association. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


